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Hello Tillbridge Solar Team, 
My name is Paul Marris and I live at . I own  and 

 towards the western boundary of the project. You can see this green patch near the
figure of number 9. This is a wildlife habitat with all the usual woodland birds and animals. I am extremely concerned for
the implications of panels all around my wood. I would like to suggest a one hundred metre clear ride all around the wood
with no panels. I am not opposed to renewable energy, but at what cost to the wildlife in this area. I would be most grateful
if you will give this some consideration. Unfortunately I can not attend the meeting at Gainsborough Golf Club at Thonock
Park on the 15th October, as I have already another commitment on that day, which has been arranged for several
months. Thank you for your letter dated 17th September 2024, which has allowed me to send this email to you.
Kind Regards
Paul Marris




